
RESPONSE FROM CANBERRA LIBERALS TO CAPITAL HEALTH NETWORK 
   

The Canberra Liberals are committed to making Canberra the best place to live, work and raise a family. 
  
The Canberra Liberals understand that many Canberrans are suffering from cost of living pressures and 
this often leads to poorer health outcomes as they cannot afford necessary health care. The Canberra 
Liberals are committed to lower taxes and better services to ensure that Canberrans are able to access 
the health services they need. 
  
A Canberra Liberals Government will put evidence and best practice at the forefront of our decision 
making. We will work with the health sector and peak industries to ensure that the health services 
provided to Canberrans are world class. 
  
The Canberra Liberals will be announcing our health policies over the coming weeks covering hospital 
and localised care as well as mental health. If you would like to stay up to date, you can follow the 
Canberra Liberals Facebook page: facebook.com/CanberraLiberals 
  
The Canberra Liberals’ policies will be publicly available on our website after they are 
announced: voteliberal.org.au 
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